
Each year we prepare a memorial book that is available during Yizkor services throughout the year 

If you would like to include additional names of your departed loved ones in this year’s Memorial 

Book, please write the names down below. It is customary to honor your loved ones through a 

tzedakah contribution.  Please return this form by August 25, 2023.  

Last year the following names were included:

Remembered by: 

 Please add the following names to the Memorial Book: 

Deceased: 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Deceased: 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Deceased: 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Deceased: 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Remembered 

by:______________________________________________________________________ 
(As you would like it to appear printed in the Memorial Book) 

Contribution:  $180     $118     $54     $36     $18     Other $_______ 

Pulpit Decorations 

With your help, the High Holy Days will be blooming with color. Please consider underwriting the cost 

of the blossoms and greens that adorn our pulpit. Contributors will be listed in our November 2022 

bulletin.  

 I/We would like to contribute $___________ towards pulpit decorations.  

I/We would like my/our names to be listed as follows:  

______________________________________________________________________________ 



 I/We do not wish to be listed this year. 

Payment Options 

 Check enclosed payable to Anshe Emet in the amount of $___________ (No credit card processing fee) 

 Please charge my credit card the total amount of $_____________    Visa      MasterCard 

Card Number: _____________________________________ Exp. Date: ___________ 

Security Code: ______ 

Name on Card: ________________________________ Signature:____________________________ 

Questions? Contact Amy Karp at 773-868-5139 or akarp@ansheemet.org 

mailto:akarp@ansheemet.org

